
 

 

 

COCOALlBRE 

Caramel Sea Salt Slab Alert 

Product Withdrawal/ Recall Notice 

29th October 2020 

We have decided to recall this product as a 
precautionary measure as there is a very small 
risk of Hazel nut traces within the caramel topping 
made by a third party supplier. This has not 
affected any other product as it is on ly within the 
caramel topping. 

Affected Batch codes: 

1734 06/21-1737 06/21-1788 08/21 

Consumer: 

• If you have a nut allergy do not eat this 
product. 

• Return the product to us at our factory for 
a fu ll refund or a safe replacement product: 

Unit 5 Market Industrial Estate, 
Yatton, 
BS49 4RF 

Please contact: anna@cocoalibre.co.uk 

We have already redeveloped a safe replacement Caramel and 
Sea Salt slab so keep a look out for our replacement!! 




